
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 8 August 2017 12:35 PM 

To: 'Ruchi Bhatt' 
Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: AM2016/15 Plain Language Re-drafting - Clerks - Private Sector Award 2010 

 
Dear Ms Bhatt,  
 
I refer to your email below.  
 
I have arranged a video-link to Sydney and an amended notice of listing will shortly issue.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ingrid Stear 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
From: Ruchi Bhatt [mailto:Ruchi.Bhatt@aigroup.com.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 8 August 2017 10:18 AM 
To: Chambers - Hatcher VP 

Cc: AMOD 
Subject: AM2016/15 Plain Language Re-drafting - Clerks - Private Sector Award 2010 

 
Dear Ingrid,  
 
We refer to the above matter and a conference listed before Vice President Hatcher on 15 August 
2017.  
 
As the relevant representative of the Australian Industry Group is based in Sydney, we respectfully 
request that we be permitted to appear from the Sydney registry of the Fair Work Commission by 
video link for the purposes of the aforementioned conference.  
 
We thank the Commission for its consideration of our request.  
 
Kind regards,  
Ruchi.  
 
Ruchi Bhatt 
Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy 

 

51 Walker Street, North Sydney NSW 2060 
T: 02 9466 5513 
M: 0400 395 348 
E: ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au 

www.aigroup.com.au  
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